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I am opposed to banning new internal combustion vehicles. This will only hurt low income people
who can't afford electric vehicles. It also would eliminate hybrid vehicles which are a more practical
solution since all electric vehicles are limited in range. It also a slippery slope towards a total ban on
all gas vehicles which is NOT acceptable. Some people drive classic cars and will NEVER give
them up!


